Ref. No.: MBS/2024-25/012 Date: 1 July 2024
GPRS Tracking Circular
Class: Nursery — XII

Dear Parents

We are pleased to inform you that our school has taken an additional step to ensure the safety and
security of our students during their commute. We have installed a GPRS Tracking System in all
our school buses. This system will allow you to monitor your ward's bus in real-time.

How to Track Your Ward's Bus:

1. Download the R-Track App:
o Visit the Google Play Store or Apple App Store.

Android app link - https:z’fplay.google.cmna'storcfapps/dctails‘?id:znpp.r‘track
Apple app -https://apps.apple.com/in/app/track360-gps/ 11469042494

o Download and install the app on your mobile device.
o Web Login Link -track.r-track.in
2. Login Credentials:
o Use the following credentials to log in and track your ward's bus:
» User ID: mbs19
« Password: Mbs@1234
3. Instructions to Use the App:
o Open the R-Track app on your mobile.
o Enter the provided User ID and Password.
o Follow the on-screen instructions to view the real-time location of your ward's bus.

GPRS Tracking Fee:

Please note that there is a minimum fee of 100/- per month for the GPRS Tracking System. This
fee is included in the overall fee details provided by the school.

We believe that this system will ensure the safety of your children during their journey to and
from school.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.
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